
COVID-19; HEALTH CONCERNS VS FINANCIAL CONCERNS
As was noted in the June 2020 E-mail Newsletter, during the June 10th SCWIE 
Quarterly Conference Call, several informal state surveys of staff from small 
community systems indicated a greater concern for employees’ health than for the 
financial well being of the system.

Representatives from Oklahoma have provided their survey and the staff from 
RCAP Rural Community Assistance Partnership presented a webinar several 
weeks ago.  The slides from the webinar can down loaded from the attached pdf 
and the webinar video can be found at 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/6392514831906999056

UPDATE ON PRESENTING A COVID-19 WEBINAR
Discussions about a webinar on how small systems are being affected or impacted 
by the COVID-19 pandemic continue.  As noted last month,  If a webinar is 
scheduled, a notice will be sent to all who receive this e-mail newsletter.

 STATE EXCHANGES

 If your state is doing something unique that you wish to share with the rest of the 

country, please e-mail me.

This e-mail newsletter is sent to all water funding officials currently listed on the 

SCWIE website (www.  scwie.org  ).  It also is being sent to all those who have 

requested they wish to participate on the quarterly SCWIE Conference Calls. 

 It is also posted on the scwie website under newsletters. Please review the list on 

the web site for your state and provide any updates.  

Please feel free to call Steve Grossman at 614-668-9597 or e-mail me at

scwiecoordinator@gmail.com with respect to any item mentioned in this 

newsletter.

As always, it would be appreciated if you would confirm receipt of this e-mail to 

Steve Grossman at scwiecoordinator@gmail.com 

http://www.scwie.org/
mailto:scwiecoordinator@gmail.com
mailto:scwiecoordinator@gmail.com
http://www.scwie.org/


Thank you 

Steve Grossman, SCWIE Coordinator


